
 

 

 
March 6, 2017 
 
 
Assembly Member Jim Frazier 
Chair, Assembly Transportation Committee 
State Capitol, Room 3091 
Sacramento, California 95814 
 
 
SUBJECT: Support of AB 1 (Frazier) – Transportation Funding Package 
 
 
Dear  Assembly Member Frazier: 
 
The California Railroads are pleased to support AB 1, your transportation funding 
package.  The bill will provide billions of dollars annually to repair and maintain our 
state and local roads, improve our trade corridors, and support public transit and active 
transportation. The California Railroads support this major reinvestment in our 
economy and infrastructure, including funding for transit capital projects and 
operations, freight and goods movement projects, and project delivery streamlining. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the governmental affairs representatives of 
the railroads listed below. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Members, Assembly Transportation Committee 
 The Governor’s Office 
 The Republican Caucus 

 


